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Update on Security Incident at the Ancuabe Graphite Project

Triton Minerals Ltd (ASX:TON) (Triton or Company) provides the following update on the security incident that

occurred at the Ancuabe site, approximately 45km west of the northern Mozambique costal port of Pemba.
Triton is advised that on Wednesday 8 June the Ancuabe site came under attack from insurgents.

Triton has now been able to establish that, as a consequence of the attack, two of our Security/Caretaker staff

were fatally injured.
The Company is supporting those affected.

We are liaising with local authorities, defence and security forces as well as the Ministry of Mineral Resources &
Energy and assessment continues. No material damage occurred and Triton remains fully committed to the
development of the Ancuabe Project and understands the authorities are doing everything in their power to ensure

the ongoing security and stability of the region.
Our thoughts and prayers are with those impacted by this attack.

Triton’s Executive Director, Mr Andrew Frazer said: “The management and employees of Triton are devastated

by the loss of our colleagues and our focus is on supporting our workforce in the region, and their families.

The security, health and safety of employees and contractors is critical to Triton.”

This ASX release was authorised by the Board of Directors.
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